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TO: Planning and Zoning Board

FROM: Robert Massarelli, AICP, Director of Development Services

DATE: July 3, 2019

CONSIDERATION OF A SPECIAL EXCEPTION USE TO PERMIT A NEW POPEYES LOUISIANA KITCHEN
RESTAURANT WITH DOUBLE DRIVE THROUGH.

BACKGROUND: Applicant proposes to build a new Popeyes Louisiana Kitchen restaurant with double drive
through at 830 South State Road 7.

RECOMMENDATION: Planning and Zoning Board recommended denial at the June 3, 2019 meeting.

FISCAL IMPACT: N/A

CONTACT PERSON: Robert Massarelli, AICP Director of Development Services

File #: ID 2019-309, Version: 1

City of Margate Printed on 4/5/2022Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

